
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

CONFIRMATION MASS 
 
We had an absolutely beautiful and reverent Confirmation celebration in the St Andrew’s Sports  
Centre on Friday 7th May with Fr Albert as celebrant and we congratulate all our newly confirmed 
students. Thank you to the family members and sponsors who were able to attend this special  
celebration and we thank all our families and friends who were able to join us via Zoom. 
Congratulations and special thanks go to our Senior Unit teachers, Mrs Dawson, Mrs Sgro, Mr Buslon, 
Mr Barlow, Mrs Walton, Miss Clarke and Miss Mendoza for their wonderful work in preparing the 
children so well. Special mention goes to Miss Richelle Mendoza for ensuring that every detail was 
attended to and addressed in preparation for the ceremony. I wish to also thank all staff at Corpus 
Christi who supported the Confirmation Candidates and their teachers in so many ways throughout the 
program and at Mass on Friday.  
 
I ask that you continue to keep our candidates, their sponsors, their families and their teachers in your 
thoughts and prayers at this time. 
 

STAFF NEWS 
 

I wish to inform our school community that two staff members will be on extended leave in the coming 
weeks. Mrs Helen Drezga will be on leave from Monday 31st May and will return to us at the start of 
Term 3. Mrs Larissa Murdock has been appointed to work alongside Mr Mark Warren in the Yellow 
Community while Mrs Drezga is absent. Mrs Maria Chetcuti will be on leave from 7th June and will 
return in Week 3 of Term 3. Mrs Kearan Gibaldi will run our Visual Arts program in Maria’s absence. 
 

NAPLAN 

During the past two weeks our Year 3 & 5 students completed the Naplan assessments.  

Naplan data is valid, as a ‘snapshot’ of a child’s development at one point in time and is used  

alongside a large variety of data that teachers gather to effectively plan for the needs of students.  

 

The tests consist of Writing, Reading, Conventions of Language and Numeracy all of which were  

completed online with the exception of the Year 3 Writing test that was completed on paper as in 
previous years. 

 

Results of the Naplan assessments are due in late Term 3.  These are then forwarded to parents when 
they arrive. 
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SCHOOL CLOSURE DAYS 
 
Thursday 27th May and Friday 28th May – “Focus - School Review” 
The two school closure days will focus on reviewing the work of our school during the past 4/5 years and  
determining our focus areas for the next School Improvement Plan for the next 4 years.  

SCHOOL REVIEW 
 
As part of the Review process feedback will be sort from parents, students and staff during 2 official Review days 
scheduled for Monday 9th August and Tuesday 10th August during which an external Reviewer will visit our 
school. If you would like to be a part of a ‘Parent Focus Group’ please let me know via the school office so I can 
share additional information with you regarding the process involved and dates and times. 
 
 

NEW PARISH SCHOOL IN ST ANDREW’S  
PARISH: ST JOSEPH’S PRIMARY 

SCHOOL, HARPLEY 
 
You may be aware that our new Parish Primary School  
St Joseph’s is the 6th Primary School in the Parish of St 
Andrew’s opened this year with 127 children from  
Foundation to Year 6. The school was officially blessed 
and opened on Tuesday 27th April by Archbishop Peter 
Comensoli.  
 
 

CORPUS CHRISTI SCHOOL PARISH MASS 2021 
 

Our school will actively participate in a Parish mass on Saturday 6th November at 6.00pm.  Please mark this 
date in your diary. We hope that many of our children and families will be in attendance at this mass! 

 
MOTHER’S DAY STALL 
 

A big thank you to all the parents who helped out at our Mother’s Day Stall this year. It was wonderful to be 
able to run this stall again and to give our children the opportunity to show their mothers or loved ones how 

special they are to them. 

 

I am truly grateful to all members of our Parents and Friends Committee for their hard work and efforts in 
organising this year’s Mother’s Day Stall. It was a huge undertaking and they did a fantastic job in preparing 

for the stall.  

 

Even though we had a lot of stock from 2020 and the committee ordered additional stock earlier this year to 
try to ensure a good supply, nearly all stock was sold. Our committee members are always open to sugges-
tions and ways of improving what we do, therefore we always welcome feedback from our families. I am 
sure that all the efforts of our committee members 
and helpers were appreciated by everyone in our 
community on Mother’s Day when the children were 

able to give out their presents. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

I hope all our mothers, grandmothers 
and special people in the lives of  our 

children had a wonderful and very 

 special Mother’s Day. 



 

 

    CARPARK SAFETY  
 

                    
       PLEASE  

DO NOT PARK IN OUR NEIGHBOUR’S YARDS,  
DRIVEWAYS OR NATURE STRIPS. 

 
 

As a matter of courtesy and respect we remind all parents and carers to not park in private  
driveways or on the nature strips of our school neighbours. 

 
  

Safety ~Safety ~Safety  
 
Please also ask children to be very alert to traffic conditions while walking or crossing roads and 
driveways.  
 
At times children with earphones or ear pieces have not heard cars or horns sounding resulting in  
possible dangerous situations. 
 
 

Congratulations to Italia, Mike &  Sosefina (FDN AD) who welcomed a baby daughter/sister  
Jolena Emi Silao-Laban last week. 

 

 

With kindest regards, 

  

Linda 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

EDUCATION IN FAITH 
 

Confirmation  
 
Our Year 6 students received the Sacrament of Confirmation on Friday 7th May at  
St. Andrew’s Sports Centre. Father Albert was the main celebrant and Father Anton was 
the co-celebrant. It was a beautiful night and we thank our teachers, parents and families 
for journeying with our students as they prepared to receive this special sacrament.  
 

We congratulate our Year 6 students who received the Sacrament of Confirmation. 
 

Jesse Cannizzaro 

Natalia Di Blasi 

Sofia Jerbic 

Sofia Lazzaro 

Talia Hallinan 

Tyson Murone 

Mia Rainone 

Liliana Scicluna 

Luca Spera 

Georgie Ware 

Xavier Whyte 

Harry Ardizzon  

Samson Gill 

Layla Hayes 

Charlize Macleod 

Benjamin Panhorst 

Sienna Sesto 

Natalia Trovarelli 

Caleb Vincent 

Lucy White 

Samantha White 

Lucas Sgro 

Massimo Afferi  
Louis Gill 

Alexis Liangos 
Angel Mills 

Bridgette Murphy 
Lauren Watts 

Charles Bramich 
Aaron Cherian  

Leonardo Ferlazzo 
Tahlia Liangos 
Caitlyn Musarra 
Amilia Portelli 
Caden Ryan 

Chace Todaro 
Jordyn Allwood 

Mia Costa-Jackson 
Tyler Kokocinksi 

Jett Lewer 
Eleanor Marinaro 

Angela Rowe 
Ava Santamaria 

Jacob Santamaria 
 

 4th June  Corpus Christi Feast Day Mass  
 17th June Senior Unit Mass  



 

 

 

Special Celebrations 
 
When we came back to school this term we celebrated two special events.  ANZAC Day and Mother’s Day  
ANZAC Day: We remember the brave men and women who served our country. Our Junior community led 
the ANZAC prayer service beautifully.  
Mother’s Day: We had a beautiful liturgy celebrating our mothers, aunties, grandmother’s and other special 
ladies in our lives on Friday 7th May. Our Foundation community led the celebration. We hope everyone had 
a wonderful Mother’s Day.   
 
We thank all our families for attending both celebrations via zoom. 
 
 

Foundation Prayer ‘Pyjamas Night’  
 
The Foundation team led the Prayer in Pyjamas Night via zoom on Tuesday 4th May. We had lots of students 
and families join us in their pyjamas as we spent that time thanking and praying to God with our families. 
Thank you to those who attended the prayer session 

Miss Richelle Mendoza 

Students Raised $310 selling ANZAC day badges  

Corpus Christ Community raised $350.00 

For Caritas Project Compassion 

WELL DONE! 



 

 

DIGITAL TECHNOLOGIES INFORMATION 
 
 

PARENT PORTAL 

All Parents/Carers need to be able to access Corpus Christi ‘Parent Portal’ to be able to make 
an appointment for the upcoming ‘Parent Teacher Child Learning Conversations’ and access 
‘Student Achievement Reports’ which will be published to the Portal on the 17th June for  
Semester 1.  
 

IMPORTANT - Year 5 parents are asked to download, save and print all previous reports as it is a 
requirement to provide these reports when enrolling in Secondary schools. 
 

PARENT ACCESS  
Parents who are still to receive their login details will receive an email from Anne Walton 
annew@ccwerribee.catholic.edu.au within the next week. Follow the directions provided in the 

email to reset your password to your preferred password.  

NOTE: Reset password option will expire after 5 days. 
  

PTCLCs 
Parent Teacher Child Learning Conversations (PTCLCs) are scheduled for  Monday 21st June 
(1:00pm -7:40pm) and Tuesday 22nd June (3:30pm-5:10pm). Conversations will be held 
onsite or via Zoom upon request. All appointment bookings must be made through the  
Parent Portal. Appointments open on the 1st June, 2021. There are 20 minute time slots  
available to allow for a 15 minute conversation.  
  
NOTE: Appointment bookings have a closing time of 11:59pm 20th June 2021 no further 
bookings can be made after this time. 

 
STAY CONNECTED WITH NEWS & REMINDERS FROM YOUR  

 

CHILD’S LEARNING COMMUNITY!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Download the ‘Remind’ App and use your child/ren’s Community  

Remind Code to get started! 

Foundation @divein2021 

Junior  @red21j 

 @orange21j 

 @aqua21 

Middle  @middles21 

Senior  @ccsnrs2021 

mailto:annew@ccwerribee.catholic.edu.au


 

 

 

LEARNING AND TEACHING  
 

Reading with your Child at Home 
Sharing a book with a child is fun! It's a time for closeness, laughing and talking together and it can also give 
children a flying start in life and help them become lifelong readers. 
If you’re not feeling confident about reading aloud or sharing books, don’t worry, there is no right or wrong 
way to do this! 
 
Reading with young children 
 
The books that children bring home to read, should be at a slightly lower level than what they are reading in 
the classroom. It is meant to be an enjoyable experience for both parents and their children. Not stressful! 
 
Don’t Tell Them, Guide Them 
 
If you tell your child every word they get stuck on, they won’t learn to use the reading strategies they are 
learning at school and will expect you to tell them every time. This isn’t going to help them to develop and 
grow as readers. 
 
Create daily opportunities to build your child's reading skills 
 
By creating a print‑rich environment at home. Seeing printed words (on posters, charts, books, labels etc.)  
enables children to see and apply connections between sounds and letter symbols.  
 
When you're out and about 
 

 Point out letters on posters, billboards and signs. In time you can model sounding out the letters to make 

words.  

 Focus on the first letter in words. Ask your child “What sound is that letter?” “What other word starts with 
that sound?” “What word rhymes with that word?” 

 
Reading with older children  
 
Research has shown that it's actually beneficial to read to and with children  even after they can read on their 
own. It shows that continued reading aloud after age 5 and well beyond improves reading and listening skills 
and academic performance. 
 

 Let them have some say in the books you read together. Go to the library together to choose a book 

 Use the books as conversation starters 

 Allow the books to lead to other learning and provide time for special interests not just school provided 

literature 

 Ensure that the reading time is a positive one by providing a quiet comfortable space or put a bean bag 

or corner of cushions in their bedroom 

 Create a relaxing environment where distractions and noise area at a minimum 

 Use audio books some of the time.Listening to a story is a skill in itself and enables children to hear new 

words without the difficulty of working them out   

 Let them see your enthusiasm for reading no matter what it is! 

 
 

Peta Cesarec  
Learning and Teaching Team  

 
 



 

 

FOUNDATION NEWS 
 
At the beginning of the  term, we went on an excursion to the Queenscliff Marine 
and Freshwater Discovery centre. It was such an amazing learning experience.  
We went beachcombing and discovered many new things, such as sea urchins, 
shark eggs, sea sponges, cuttlefish bones, sea squirts and a variety of types of 
seaweed. At the Discovery centre we learnt about lots of different animals that 
live on the coast and in the bay.  We saw animals such as, flathead, crabs, sea 
stars, gummy sharks and sea cucumbers.  We even got to meet a very cheeky 
pufferfish.  So much learning happened on this day.  It has really been so  
special and has enhanced our learning back at school.  
 
In Literacy, we have started our guided reading workshops. We have been 
looking at different strategies to help us read and practising how to read to 
ourselves and to a partner. They have been developing their knowledge and 
skills in reading by showing us what they know in small reading groups. 
We need to remember to; 
 

1. Look at the pictures - eagle eye 
 

2. Look at the first letter of a word - lips the fish 
 

3. Stretch out letters and slide them back together - stretchy the snake. 
 
 
In Maths, the students have been looking at teen numbers and what they look like as a collection. We have 
been learning that teen numbers can be represented in different ways, such as number lines, tally marks and 
tens frames.  
 
We would like to thank all the families for their support and attendance at our Prayer in Pyjamas night in 
week three. The students did a marvelous job at singing the songs and participating in our activities at our 
zoom meeting.  
 
Please continue to read with your children each night and get them to identify the sight words in their take 
home books.  
 
Remind App @divein2021.  Yours in partnership 

The Foundation Team 



 

 

JUNIOR UNIT 
 

The Junior Unit has been working very hard over the last 
month! In Literacy we have been exploring Jeannie Baker 
books. We started off with a museum walk through our 
communities with lots of images from her books. We used 
these to collect our wonderings for Inquiry. We have  
begun reading the stories and looking in depth at the  
collages to make connections to our Inquiry topic of  
environment. Students have begun forming their own  
definitions and understandings.  
 
We have been exploring Addition and all of the different 
strategies that we can use to problem solve. We have 
been working on strategies such as friends of ten, doubling 
and the split and jump strategy. These strategies will be 
able to help us when we begin our unit on Subtraction.  
 
During Religion we have learnt about what happens to 
Jesus and his Disciples after his crucifixion. We are  
discovering what the Holy Spirit means and how we can 
use the Holy Spirit to help us be the best versions of  
ourselves.  

 

                                                                            The Junior Unit       
 

MIDDLE UNIT  
 

In the Middle Unit we have been engaged in various learning experiences. In Literacy, we have been 
learning about factual narratives and have been engaged in four interactive read aloud experiences 
where we studied the author Jackie French.  We explored her books entitled, Fire, Flood, Drought & 
Cyclone.  

 
We are linking these experiences to our Inquiry unit on Natural Disasters. 
In Mathematics, the students are exploring the topic of addition and subtraction. Students are learning 
a variety of strategies to solve equations like partitioning, doubling and the expanded columns  
strategy.  
 
In Inquiry, we have been looking at natural disasters and how the changes in the Earth’s systems  
impact how we need to sustain life for the future. We are also looking at the cause and effect of 
change within environment. 

The Middle Unit  



 

 

SENIOR UNIT NEWS 
 

Confirmation 
On Friday 30th April, the Yr 6 students and staff visited Portarlington to participate in a Confirmation 
Reflection Day.  The students spent the day preparing for the sacrament of Confirmation through 
prayer, song and acknowledging the gifts and fruits of the Holy Spirit they recognise in their peers 
and family members. 
                           
The sacrament of Confirmation was celebrated on Friday 7th May at St Andrew’s Sports Centre.   
It was a wonderful evening and we are extremely proud of the Yr 6s who received the sacrament.  
Special thanks to all families for their love and support.  

Student Leadership 
The Sustainability and Environmental leaders have  
implemented new rubbish bins throughout the school.   
The bins are in the School Sports colours and students are  
encouraged to fill up their sports bins with rubbish.  At the 
end of the week, the team that has the most rubbish wins 
a token.  Congratulations to Portland and Woods and 
MacKillop who have been the winners so far this term.  
The team with the most tokens at the end of the term win 
extra playtime. 

 

Yr 6 Tops 
The Yr 6 students are proudly wearing their new  
windcheaters.  They look very smart and congratulations 
to Angela Rowe on having her design printed with the 
theme: “Courage to Lead.” 
Thanks for your support. 
 

The Senior Team 

 



 

 

CARNEVALE  PARADE 

 
On Thursday April 29th April the whole school celebrated our Carnevale parade. During Term One in Italian 
students learnt about Carnevale and in Art students made a Carnevale mask. Our Carnevale parade was 
celebrated outside where all the students could view each other’s masks.  
 
Foundation to Middle communities made eye masks and the Seniors created a full face design.  The masks 
were very colourful and creative.  Students enjoyed a gelati in the morning.   A fun time was had by all! 

 

Mrs Maria Chetcuti & Mrs Ada Parrella 



 

 



 

 



 

 

PARENTS & FRIENDS NEWS 
 
P&F  - WHO ARE WE AND WHAT DO WE DO? 
 
My name is Katrina, I am a parent of 3 children currently at Corpus Christi as well as a MacKillop student. I 
have been a parent of our school for 8 years and a member of the P&F committee for most of that time. I, 
like most of you, have many family commitments, and often find it very hard to find the time to do much more 
than we already cram into our week.  
 
We (as a committee) often get told that parents are unaware there is a P&F committee, what it is we do or 
where the money we raise actually goes.  So, I am here to give you some quick info on who we are, what we 
do and hopefully how (if you are keen) to come and join us. 
 
We are a diverse group of parents, teachers and staff, who have, or teach children at Corpus Christi across 
a range of year levels. We are so grateful to have a small group of members that contribute their valuable 
time, thoughts, ideas and suggestions when we come together every third Wednesday of the month.This hap-
pens at school, an informal, welcoming and relaxed chat as we move through the school year and various 
events we put together. We usually like to keep it to half an hour as we know the many commitments our 
families have. Please also know that by being part of the P&F, you are by no means obligated to attend all 
meetings, even though we would love to have your valued input. 
 
As you may be aware, we run various fundraising activities throughout the year, some of which are the Sub-
way days, Bookclubs, Mother’s and Father’s Day stalls, the school disco, raffles etc etc. These are run by the 
parents (and a couple of staff), for the children. The money raised in these events all contribute to additional 
resources and upgrades for our school, that we would not otherwise be funded for. 
 
In the past, P&F fundraising have contributed and or paid for the upgrade of the rubber rock on the senior 
playground, purchasing of additional IPads, and IT devices. 
This year, the fundraising for 2021 will go towards the resurfacing of the Junior Playground (installation of 
rubber rock). The excitement in the children when the senior playground was complete was wonderful to see 
and we are sure we will get the same reaction when the junior resurfacing is complete. 
 
In conclusion, we would love to see some new faces, as we value all of your input. There are always many 
ways things can be done and improved on. At the end of the day, it’s about our children and raising money 
for the additional resources we can source for them whilst they are on the journey through Primary School. 
We would love to see you at our next meeting which is on WEDNESDAY 16th JUNE AT 7PM in the staffroom. 
Bring another parent with you or please contact the school office if you need any more info or are interested 
in joining us. 
 
Thank you and have a wonderful week, 
Katrina 
 

Mother’s Day Stall  
 
It was another successful year for our Mother’s Day stall this year, 
all the children were so excited to choose their special items for their 
loved ones. 
 

We sold over $5000 in gifts this year, making a profit of 
over $3000!  An AMAZING effort. 
 
The P&F would just like to express our gratitude to every volunteer 
that took time to come and assist at our stall this year. Your time and 
your contribution to making this fundraiser a success was truly  
appreciated. We had more gifts out than any other year and  
managed to sell more than any other year! We are always looking 
to improve every year and are most grateful for your feedback. 
It is honestly one of the most satisfying moments as a parent seeing 
the pride and deep thought on the faces of these little people  



 

 

carefully choosing the perfect gift for you all, hiding them and or giving them to you/us on Mother’s Day. 
So thank you once again to our many volunteers, our keen shoppers as well as all of you who contributed by 
sending some money with your children to participate. 
 
We hope you all had a restful and enjoyable Mother’s Day. 
 
 

Bookclub   

 
Happy to report that $2351.00 was the total spent by families and in 
turn raised $470.20 in rewards for the school to use. 
 

Upcoming Events: 
 
 Subway Lunch / Casual Clothes & Crazy Hair Day 

 Cancer Council Raffle 

 Pie Drive 

 
 

 The next meeting will be held on  
Wednesday 16th June at 7pm in the staffroom.    

 
New members are welcome.   

 
 
 
 

 

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM REMINDER! 
 
 
We are now into our official Winter Uniform period. Please  
ensure your child is wearing their long pants or winter tunic to 
school. 
 

Please check NAMES are clearly written on all uniform items, particularly school jumpers! 
Our Second-hand Uniform Shop is OVER-FLOWING with SMALLER SIZES. We have plenty of 
jumpers, sport tops and loads of school bags!  

 
All second-hand clothing is available for a donation this term!  

 

Please contact ccschooloffice@ccwerribee.catholic.edu.au  

to make a clothing request.  

Please include your child’s name, size and the item you are requesting. 

mailto:ccschooloffice@ccwerribee.catholic.edu.au


 

 

WELLBEING & COMMUNITY PARTNERSHIPS  
 

 

Respectful Relationships focus – Problem Solving 
Over the next few weeks, students will be learning about Problem Solving  
strategies through our Respectful Relationships wellbeing lessons. Students will be able to: 
 Recognise that everyone experiences problems from time to time 
 Describe characteristics of cooperative behaviour 
 Identify a range of conflict resolution strategies to obtain positive outcomes  
 Describe and apply strategies that can be used in situations where they feel uncomfortable or unsafe. 
 
Students will discuss: 
 That problems happen all the time 
 We can brainstorm options and solutions to work through problems  
 Is this a BIG problem (elephant size) or is this a  small  problem (ant size)?  
 Can I use a strategy to solve the problem or do I need to ask an adult for help? 
 
Feel free to print and use our Problem Scale at home, too! 
 

 
 

Feeling Anxious 
 
An email was sent last week, letting parents know about an online webinar, titled Anxiety in your Child, by 
Dr Justin Coulson from Happy Families. We hope some parents were able to access this and found it 
helpful. Some resources, accessible to parents, include: 
 Happy Families website https://www.happyfamilies.com.au/  
 Beyond Blue https://healthyfamilies.beyondblue.org.au/age-6-12/mental-health-conditions-in-children/

anxiety  
 Kids Helpline https://kidshelpline.com.au/parents/issues/anxiety-kids-and-teens  
 

What can parents do to help? 
 
At school, we try to normalise all feelings. Key understandings we want all children to know: 
 it’s normal to worry and feel anxious sometimes 
 our body feels anxious because it is trying to protect us from danger (even when there sometimes isn’t 

any danger!) 
 we can talk to our brain and use techniques to calm our body and brain. 

If you feel your child is feeling anxious a lot of the time and it is affecting their daily life, please make an 

appointment to discuss with your Family Doctor. 

 

Mrs Elissa Ardizzon 

Student Wellbeing Leader 
 
 

https://www.happyfamilies.com.au/
https://healthyfamilies.beyondblue.org.au/age-6-12/mental-health-conditions-in-children/anxiety
https://healthyfamilies.beyondblue.org.au/age-6-12/mental-health-conditions-in-children/anxiety
https://kidshelpline.com.au/parents/issues/anxiety-kids-and-teens


 

 

 

 

Term 2 

 
SCHOOL CLOSURE DATES IN TERM 2 

 
THURSDAY 27TH MAY AND FRIDAY 28TH MAY  

SCHOOL REVIEW PREPARATION 

 

 

Thursday 27th May  School Closure Day – Focus – School Review 

Friday 28th May  School Closure Day – Focus – School Review 

Tuesday 8th June  School Advisory Council meeting 6:30pm in the staffroom 

Friday 11th June  Whole School Assembly 

Monday 14th June  Queen’s Birthday Holiday – NO SCHOOL 

Thursday 17th June  Regional Cross Country 

Friday 18th June  Corpus Christi Athletics Carnival 

Monday 21st June  Children dismissed at 12:00pm 

    Parent, Teacher, Child Learning Conversations (PTCLCs) 1:00pm - 7:40pm 

Tuesday 22nd June  Parent, Teacher, Child Learning Conversations (PTCLCs) 3:30pm - 5:10pm 

Thursday 24th June  Assembly - End of Term – 9:00am 

Friday 25th June   End of Term Two – Children dismissed at 1:00pm 

 

Term 3 
 

Monday 12th July  School Resumes for Term 3 

Thursday 15th July  Junior Unit Mass 

Friday 23rd July  Whole School Assembly  

Friday 30th July  Interschool Sports 

Tuesday 3rd August  First Eucharist Family Night 6:00pm 

Friday 6th August  Interschool Sports 

    Whole School Assembly 

Tuesday 10th August  School Advisory Council Meeting 6:30pm  

Friday 13th August  Interschool Sports 

Sunday 15th August   First Eucharist Celebrations 1:00pm & 3:00pm  

Thursday 19th August  Middle Unit Mass 

Friday 20th August   Interschool Sports 

    Whole School Assembly 

Sunday 22nd August  First Eucharist Celebrations 1:00pm & 3:00pm 

 
 
2021 Sacrament Dates 
 

 
First Eucharist Celebration (Years 4 & 5) – Sundays 15th and 22nd August at 1:00pm and 3:00pm 



 

 

 

 

School Lunch Order Special  

Supplied by Sunrise Takeway 

3/61-65 Russell Street, Werribee 

Ph: 9742 7006 

Pastry Tuesday 

 
As the cooler weather has arrived Sunrise Takeaway would like to offer  
Students a Pastry Tuesday Special. 
 
4 x Party Pies or Sausage Rolls teamed up with a Prima $6.50 
 
4 x Party Pies or Sausage Rolls teamed up with a  Flavoured Milk $7.50 
 

 

 

 

A small container of sauce add 50 cents 

 

Vegetarian & Gluten Free Options 
 

 

(GF) BLT round roll, Bacon Lettuce Tomato $7.50  
 
(GF) Egg Bacon Round Roll $7.50 
 
(GF) Hot dog in a round roll + tomato sauce $4.00 
 
(GF) Veggie burger, round roll with lettuce tomato mayo or sauce of  
        choice $9.00 
 
(GF) Ham and salad Tub $7.00 
 
(GF) Salad Tub $5.50 
 
 

Extras  

Mayo 50 cents 

Tomato / BBQ / Soy sauce 20 cents each 

Paper Bag 20 cents  


